Dear Parents, Students, and Families,

Welcome back to the 2024-2025 school year! |
hope you all had a relaxing and enjoyable
summer, full of memorable moments and
rejuvenating experiences.

As we embark on this new academic year, | want
to extend a warm welcome to our returning
families and a special greeting to those joining us
for the first time. We are excited to see familiar
faces and to get to know new ones.

Our team has been working diligently over the
summer to prepare for a year filled with Amazing
learning, growth, and achievement. We are
committed to providing a supportive and
enriching environment where every student can
thrive.

We value the partnership between home and
school and look forward to working closely with
each of you. Your involvement and support are
crucial to our success, and together, we can make
this year an AMAZING one.

Please be sure to follow us on:

Here’s to a fantastic school year ahead! Thank
you for your continued support and dedication.

Miss Lisa
Principal

Diyar Private Academy - Dibba
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